
WILSON CREEK SCHOOL MORNING BULLETIN THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 25, 2016 
	 	

LUNCH TODAY:  Chili cheese nachos, salad, carrots, fruit 

BREAKFAST FRIDAY:  Pancakes, berries, sausage link, juice 

LUNCH FRIDAY:  Cheese whopper or toasted cheese sandwich, creamy chicken soup,  
veggies & dip, applesauce 

What’s Going On?	 

TODAY: Nurse	Sarah	here	
JHVB	vs	Pateros	5:00pm	

THIS WEEK: Friday:	 Grinovations	picking	up	consent	forms

 Saturday:	 Wolfpack	Volleyball	in	Othello

NEXT WEEK: Monday:	 JH	Volleyball	at	Entiat	6:15pm,	leave	at	3:00pm

 Wednesday:	 Bookmobile
FFA	meeting	5th	period	in	the	Shop	
JH	Volleyball	vs	Waterville/Mansfield	5:00pm	

 Thursday:	 Nurse	Sarah	here
Math	Fair	

 Saturday:	 Wolfpack	Volleyball	in	Warden

 

Announcements 
 9‐12	STUDENTS:	High	School	Track	and	Field	starts	on	Monday,	February	29.	Please	have	all	the	paperwork	

(sports	packet,	physical)	in	before	turning	out!			

 ALL:	If	you	have	lost	a	parakeet,	please	contact	the	office.	

 9‐12	STUDENTS:	College	visit	permission	slip	due	to	Mrs.	Garrett	FEBRUARY	(not	March)	25th	at	3:00pm.		Forms	
must	be	filled	out	completely	and	have	$20.00	with	them,	give	them	to	Mrs.	Garrett,	do	NOT	put	them	on	her	desk!	

 ALL:	All	students	in	grades	K‐8	grade	are	invited	to	participate	in	a	Math	Fair	on	March	2,	2016.	This	is	chance	to	
showcase	your	math	skills	to	your	parents	and	the	community.	Flyers	and	forms	will	be	handed	out	through	your	
teachers.		Additional	forms	are	with	Miss	Floetke.		

 ALL:	Do	you	want	to	learn	more	about	technology?		Have	you	heard	of	a	raspberry	pi?	Do	you	have	interest	in	
video	editing	or	movie	making?		Have	you	heard	about	Linux	but	want	to	learn	more?		What	about	building	a	
website	or	a	webserver?		If	you	answered	yes	to	any	of	these	questions,	then	you	should	sign	up	for	Tech1.	Sign	
up	in	the	office	or	contact	Nick	Odorizzi	for	more	information.	

	

	Reminders 
 ALL:	Please	do	not	enter	the	kitchen	if	you	are	wearing	fragrance,	remain	in	the	commons	area.			

 ALL	SECONDARY:	Any	7‐12	student	who	is	ineligible	or	on	probation	will	serve	their	lunchtime	in	detention	to	
do	their	schoolwork	until	the	next	list	comes	out.		

 ALL	STUDENTS	AND	STAFF:	A	friendly	reminder	–	the	only	beverage	allowed	in	the	gym	at	ANYTIME	is	water.	
All	other	forms	of	beverage	must	be	consumed	outside	the	gym.		Thank	you	for	your	help	with	this.		

 ALL	SECONDARY:	Students	are	not	allowed	on	the	playground	toys	at	lunchtime.		Students	should	be	only	in	the	
gym	or	commons,	and	be	visible	to	the	supervisor.		

 ALL:	Students	are	not	allowed	to	be	using	the	weight	room	without	adult	one‐on‐one	supervision.	

 ALL:	Students	are	not	allowed	to	be	on	the	upper	playground	prior	to	school	starting	without	adult	supervision.	

 ALL	SECONDARY:	Payment	of	ASB	dues	are	required	for	participation	in	athletics,	FFA,	FBLA	and	some	ASB	
activities.	Make	sure	yours	are	taken	care	of	soon!		

 ALL:	After	school,	all	students	must	leave	the	school	buildings	and	go	home	or	have	permission	from	parents	to	
go	to	a	friend’s	house	unless	staying	with	a	teacher	or	coach.		

TODAY IS THE  

110th    
day of school 

70 
days of school 

left  
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 SENIORS:	Did	you	know	there	is	more	than	$16	million	in	scholarships	available	to	students	on	

www.theWashBoard.org?	TheWashBoard	is	a	website	you	can	use	to	be	matched	with	scholarships.	Just	create	a	
profile,	which	includes	your	GPA	and	fields	of	study	or	colleges	being	considered.			

 10‐12	STUDENTS:	If	you	are	legally	driving	to	and	from	the	school,	the	office	must	have	a	copy	of	your	license,	
insurance	and	description	of	the	car	you	are	driving.			

 7‐12	STUDENTS:	If	you	live	in	the	town	of	Wilson	Creek	and	want	to	leave	campus	during	lunch,	you	MUST	turn	
in	your	permission	note	to	do	so!		

 ALL	BUSINESS	LAB	CLASSES:	If	you	are	in	Digitools/Fundamentals	of	Technology	or	Computer	Applications,	
please	bring	a	BOOK	to	read	in	the	event	you	are	unable	to	work	in	the	lab.		

 JUNIORS:	If	you	are	interested	in	experiencing	the	nation’s	premiere	youth	leadership	and	government	program,	
earning	college	credits	and	scholarships,	spending	a	week	on	a	college	campus,	meeting	elected	officials,	making	
new	life‐long	friends,	and	having	a	lot	of	fun,	come	to	the	office	for	more	information	on	the	American	Legion	
Evergreen	Boys	and	Girls	State	program.		

 ESPRESSO	WORKERS:	Please	pay	attention	to	the	extra	shot	charges.	Please	clean	up	after	your	shift.	PLEASE	
collect	all	of	your	dishes	after	sending	them	through	the	dishwasher.		

 BUS	STUDENTS:	Remember	you	need	permission	to	leave	campus	once	you	arrive	to	school	in	the	morning!	

 FROM	THE	KITCHEN:	Students	are	NOT	allowed	to	take	lunch	trays	out	of	the	cafeteria,	this	includes	to	the	
outdoor	seating	area.			

 9‐12	GRADE:	Now	is	the	time	to	be	thinking	about	whether	or	not	you	have	completed	your	community	service	
hours	for	the	year.	REMEMBER,	as	a	9th	grader	you	need	10	hours,	10th	graders	need	15	hours,	11th	graders	need	
20	hours,	and	12th	graders	need	25	hours.	Please	do	not	wait	until	your	senior	year	to	get	them	done.	Some	of	
you	have	already	done	them,	you	just	need	the	paperwork	signed.	Please	take	care	of	this,	it	is	your	responsibility	
to	do	so.	


